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Richmond County Schools are monitoring the weather 

 

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County School System (RCSS) is aware of the 

possibility of inclement weather in our area tomorrow. We are closely monitoring forecasts in 

collaboration with local emergency management officials and the National Weather Service.  

 

Updates will be shared through the district’s inclement weather landing page at 

rcboe.org/weatherupdates, the Infinite Campus Parent Portal, social media channels, and local 

news outlets.  

 

Parents and guardians are encouraged to ensure their contact information is up-to-date in the 

Parent Portal to receive timely updates. Instructions can be found at rcboe.org/parentportal. 
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